
Comment from Brian Smith 

As an owner of one of these vehicles I am very disappointed that this process has dragged on so 
long. All the other cars that I owned that were affected by Takata recalls were repaired by the 
manufacturer on a fairy timely basis (Honda, Infiniti and BMW). This vehicle spent most of its life 200 
yards from the Gulf of Mexico at our home in Galveston, TX and if any unit would fail it would be 
ours. My request is that a final decision be rendered ASAP.  

 


